
  
 
 

DECEMBER 2, 2020 
COUNCIL WORK SESSION 

ADDITIONAL MATERIAL/REVISIONS 
 

  
 
 
REQUESTED REVISIONS TO THE AGENDA/PACKET: 

 
ACTION   ITEM                 REQUESTED BY 
 
Remove item C.4.  Dave Peck        Mr. Dave Peck 

• Email Request      
 

Move item C.2. to C.8 Matt Brown        Mr. Matt Brown 
• Email Request  



From: dlp1951@gmail.com
To: Jamie Heinz
Subject: Candidate for City Council position
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 12:12:24 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hi Jamie,
This email is to request my name be removed from this evenings consideration for the vacant city council position.
My daughter in Virginia needs my presence so I'm flying out immeadiately.

Thanks for your and the Council's consideration of my application. It looks like you still have some great candidates
on the list.

Respectfully,

David Peck
907-953-3248
705 Sycamore St
Kenai      DLP1951@gmail.com

Sent from my iPod

mailto:dlp1951@gmail.com
mailto:jheinz@kenai.city


From: Matthew Brown
To: Jamie Heinz
Subject: City Council Interview Time Change
Date: Monday, November 30, 2020 12:19:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello Jamie,

I will be in Anchorage Wednesday, but will be landing at 5:05pm in Kenai. I would like to have me interview last if
that’s possible. Sorry for any inconvenience but I cannot reschedule this appointment with my surgeon.

Thank you,
Matt Brown

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:matt@ak-49.com
mailto:jheinz@kenai.city

